
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Hearing 
 
 

Tri City Fire District 
Proposed FY 2020-2021 Budget 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN OF A PUBLIC HEARING in which the Proposed Budget of the Tri City Fire District will be held. 
  

On June 16, 2020 the Tri City Fire District Governing Board will hold a public hearing pursuant to Arizona Revised Statute (ARS) 48-805.02 
to consider taxpayers comments on the proposed budget. The proposed budget, once adopted, will take effect July 1st, 2020. 

 
 

 WHEREAS THE PUBLIC HEARING will be held on June 16, 2020 at 11:00 AM. at the Tri City Fire District Station 11 located at 4280 E. 
Broadway, Claypool, AZ 85532  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  May 20, 2020 

Tri-City Fire District 
 
 

Nick Renon 4280 E. Broadway           Phone Number  
Fire Chief P.O. Box 83           (928) 425-0815 
 Claypool, AZ 85532           Fax 
            (928) 425-5392 

 


	Tri-City Fire District

